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FILM SHOWING OF “TULAK”   
 

 The Exogian Corporation Production announces the showing of the film, 
“Tulak”, an advocacy film on the prevention of drug addiction and rehabilitation. 
 
 The showing of the film aims to: 
 

1. inform the youth via private and public schools about the drug 
abuse problem, its ill effects, its consequences and its danger to the 
individual and the society as a whole; 

2. develop self-awareness among the viewers as one’s own possible 
(unknowing and unwitting) contribution to this drug menace; 

3. conduct information campaign for the available free help and 
rehabilitation for the addicts seeking recovery, and for families 
affected by the addicts’ addictive behavior, such as Narcotics 
Anonymous (NA) and Codependents Anonymous (CODA) among 
others; 

4. contribute to a Drug Free Philippines; and 
5. exhibit the film in the different Film Festivals abroad, contributing to 

a Drug Free Resistant World. 
 
 The movie is open to all elementary pupils and secondary students from both 
public and private schools nationwide. 
 
 For more information, contact Mr. Mario P. De Leon, Marketing and 
Distribution Manager, Exogian Productions at telephone nos.:  (02) 871-6592; (02) 
425-9429 or mobile phone nos.:  0917-838-5145 or 0920-954-7857 or send a message 
through e-mail address: Tulakmovie@yahoo.com. 
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